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J. L. Crews, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear .

,

Support Brancht

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
: 1990 No. California Boulevard

Walnut Creek, CA 94596
;

i
'

Rancho Seco
IE Inspection Report 80-15

i
Dear Mr. Crews:

.

We have received your document dated July 16, 1980, NRC
~

Management Inspection of Rancho Seco, and find no information within
4 this document that we consider to be proprietary.

We do find that due to the complexity of the information
J within the document that it would be impossible to provide meaning-

ful corrective action that has received the District's management'

j review within the twenty (20) days allotted. At this time we
request that the response to this document be extended to sixty;

(60) days from the receipt date of the notice.
1
4 Should you have any questions regarding this request for

time extension, please cell.

Sincerely yours,
,

> - -

J. J. Mattimoe
: Assistant General Manager
: and Chief Engineer
.
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